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**AMENDED**  
NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETING OF THE  

ALASKA STUDENT LOAN CORPORATION  
AD HOC SUBCOMMITTEE – CANCELLED 

 
MEETING CANCELLED  
Subcommittee Meeting – Teleconference  
May 13, 2021 at 1:00-1:30 p.m.  
 
The Alaska Student Loan Corporation Board ad hoc subcommittee has CANCELLED their 
meeting on Thursday, May 13, 2021 at 1:00 p.m. to 1:30 p.m. For more information, contact the 
Corporation’s Executive Secretary, joseph.felkl@alaska.gov, using the information below.   
 
Original Public Notice Below:   
The Alaska Student Loan Corporation (ASLC) Board ad hoc subcommittee will meet on Thursday, 
May 13, 2021, from 1:00 p.m. to approximately 1:30 p.m.  The meeting will originate from the 
offices of the Corporation at 3030 Vintage Boulevard, Juneau, Alaska.  The purpose of the 
subcommittee meeting is for staff to provide an update on progress, and potentially a 
recommendation, related to the review of the Corporation’s Investment Policy and the associated 
work with the Alaska Department of Revenue.  The subcommittee will take no formal action, nor 
oral public testimony, and may make recommendations for the board to consider at a future ASLC 
board meeting.  The public can submit any comments in writing to the Corporation’s Executive 
Office by email at eed.acpe-execdirector@alaska.gov, by fax at (907) 465-3293, or by mail at PO 
Box 110505 Juneau, AK 99811-0505.  Any member of the public wishing to provide verbal 
comments will have an opportunity for oral testimony at the full board meeting immediately 
following this subcommittee on May 13, 2021, at 1:30 p.m. to 2:30 p.m.   
 
This subcommittee meeting is open to the public and will be conducted via distance 
delivery.  Individuals seeking to join the meeting should not appear in person, but should call-in 
using the information below. 
 

Call-in number: 1 (800) 315-6338; access code: 67401# 
 
Meeting materials can be accessed on ASLC’s website at https://acpe.alaska.gov/Public_Notices 
or upon request by contacting the Corporation’s Executive Secretary Joseph Felkl at (907) 465-
6740, joseph.felkl@alaska.gov or PO Box 110505, Juneau, Alaska 99811-0505. 
 
For information about accessibility, please contact Mr. Felkl using the information above. 
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